Stephanie Hesford

From: Sara Stevens NDEEISEOUNSNR

Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2015 6:15 PM
To: Stephanie Hesford
Subject: Call to end greyhound racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Recent investigations have exposed horrific cruelty and abuse and illegal activity in the greyhound racing industry.
The industry has proven that it cannot manage itself or adhere to ethical behaviour. | urge you to call an end to the
greyhound racing industry in Tasmania. If this industry is not ceased, this abhorrent, abusive and illegal behaviour
will continue to occur. Now is the time to take action and send a clear message that systematic animal cruelty will
not be supported and recognised that this industry has zero integrity.

Sincerely,

Sara Stevens

Lenah Valley, TAS 7008



